
IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH & SCHOOL 

WEEKLY CALENDAR and ANNOUNCMENTS 

July 3, 2022 

 
Monday – Friday office hours              8:00 am – 12:00 pm 
Sunday, July 3:   Divine Service    9:00 am 
Tuesday, July 5:   Board of Education   6:00 pm 
                  Board of Elders    7:00 pm 
Sunday, July 10: Divine Service    9:00 am 
      Youth Summer Series   6:00 pm 
 

 

Ice Cream Social - Immanuel Lutheran Church of Potsdam invites everyone to their Ice Cream 
Social on Sunday, July 17th from 4:30 to 7:30 pm.  Join in for food, jokes, fellowship, games for 
kids, and music by Warrior Revival.  There will be a good will donation with funds donated to 
Back Pack for Food.  This is a Thrivent Action Team Event.  Join in the fun! 
 
Vacation Bible School at St. John Lutheran Church, Hammond   Children ages 3 through 6th 
grade are invited to St. John’s Hammond Monday July 18-Thursday, July 21, 6:30-8:00 pm to 
come and learn about Jesus’ love for us.  Contact St. John’s Hammond for more information. 
  

The CLC will be closed for one more week for floor refinishing in the gym, lobby, kitchen, and 
hallways. Please use the school doors for building access. 
 
Church stained-glass windows update:  To date we have raised $60,097.50   Total cost of this 
project is $107,000.  Additional funding such as memorials, donations, other fundraisers, etc., are 
appreciated. Make checks payable to Immanuel Lutheran Church – Stained-glass Window Fund, 
or use special envelopes provided at the entrances.   
 
ILS is looking for donations of yarn for our art program. Whatever color or amount you are 
willing to donate would be greatly appreciated! Please drop it off in the school office. Thank 
you! 
 
Office Secretary announcement: Due to family circumstances, Megan Erickson, one of our 
church/school secretaries has resigned to pursue a full-time employment opportunity. Her last 
day was June 24. The Board of Elders considered many options at a special meeting last Monday 
night but decided to keep the two part-time secretary positions. If you know of anyone with good 
office skills looking for part-time work, please forward any names to the office or Elders. We 
thank God for giving us Megan for almost three years and pray His blessings upon her and her 
new job. If you would like to reach out to her with a personal note of thanks, you can email her 
at megminn@yahoo.com 
 

 


